Faculty Development Committee

Minutes

November 3, 2015

Attendance: George Quainoo, Jackie Apocada, Megan Farnsworth, Anne Connor, Michael Rousell, Laura Young, Vicki Suter

1. Minutes Approved from 10/27/15 (Megan moved, Jackie seconded) and 4/14/15  (Jackie moved, Megan seconded)

2. Next week’s meeting will be difficult for some members.  Regarding the CRA initiative, more feedback is needed from target departments before we can help determine criteria.  The group expressed some confusion regarding the FDC role in the CRA, since the departments are pre-targeted and therefore somewhat pre-approved.  Are we an oversight committee?   Anne will email Jody about scheduling our next meeting for November 24, not November 10th.

3. Initially we had trouble with Tech for the Carpenter II distribution. Amazing George worked it out.

4. Funding was ranked from $550 – $300. We funded 20 of 23.

5. Discussion: Should prior funding serve as one of the criteria?  We noted that several faculty with no prior funding received funding.  Merit and careful application deemed most important.

6. Meeting adjourned at 5:04. Mike moved, Megan seconded.

